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November 9, 2022 

Public Hearing 

ROW Subdivision Regulation Updates 

 

President Dave Molnar called the Village of Hanover Planning & Development meeting to order at 5:00 pm. 

 

ROLL CALL:  

David Molnar- Present  

John Morgan -  Present 

Dale Jennings – Present 

Stephanie Hancock - Present 

Jeff Collins -  Present   

Kim Christian  - Present 

 

Topic: ROW Expansion on W. High Street. 

The meeting took place to provide the opportunity for the public to submit their ideas for and against the ROW 

expansion of W. High Street. This expansion will allow for future growth of our main transportation corridor and all 

necessary utility and stormwater updates required as needed.  Conceptual drawings of intersection changes were 

present. Changes would increase safety, provide adequate space for road expansion to the south and any other 

additional infrastructure additions required. Those present shared concerns of yard loss, traffic congestion and 

safety of potential roundabouts.  All feedback was noted and received by those present. 

Morgan made a motion to adjourn, second by Hancock, All in favor.  

 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED: 

________________________                           __________________________ 

President David Molnar   Clerk Nicole D. Gieseler 


